
April,2022 

Dear Sponsor,  

We hope this letter finds you well! 

We have been working harder than ever these 
past two years. Despite all the things going on 
in the world right now our project remains 
helping dogs in Quito find homes, get medicine 
and all the help they need. New cases are 
reported everyday but there so much MORE we 
can do to help. 

We need most help in finding temporary or 
permanent homes so we can bring in as many 
as we can! Also Nexgard and other meds for 
the terrible skin problems many streets dogs 
suffer from.  

How can you help? 

- Donating food and medicines (Nexgard, 
Advantage, other flee medicines or 
deworming medicines) and dropping them 
off at Cafe Mosaico.

- Purchasing our reusable bags (online or at 
Cafe Mosaico).

- Donating on our website (one time or 
recurrent).

- Sharing our posts on Instagram and
Facebook.

- Sharing this newsetter.
- Fostering.

Newsletter #7: 

Follow us: IG & FB @micanproject 

ADOPTIONS 

If you wish to adopt or temporarily  

foster a dog you can visit our website 

 www.proyectomican.org 

info@proyectomican.org  

Until next time, thank you!

Mican




